
 

» A Brilliant Term 2 

Congratulations to all Year 11 students for 

another fantastic term. Students have been 

continuing to engage well in their learning and 

have demonstrated The Malling School Way 

core character values by being Caring, 

Determined and Reflective in all of their studies.  

Behaviour has continued to be exemplary 

throughout the year group and we are seeing 

low numbers of transfers, this highlights how 

well Year 11 are engaging in their learning and 

seeing the value of remaining in lessons and 

working hard. I am sure these high standards will 

continue as we move into Term 3 and in the run 

up to exam season.  

Attendance, punctuality and uniform standards 

across the year group have improved and this is 

something we are going to continue to work on 

throughout the academic year.  

 
» Period One 

Year 11 have continued to work on their GCSE Mind Set this term 

as highlighted by Mrs Allison in her bulletins. Alongside this Year 

11 have been working on curriculum interventions and their 

Personal Development and Character Education. We will always 

place as much importance on our students’ Personal 

Development & Character Education as we do their academic 

achievement, and we are incredibly excited about what is to 

come for students in Term 3. 

As you will know, we are formally recognised as one of only three 

secondary schools in England who have been awarded status as 

a School of Character Plus, from the national Association of 

Character Education and, as such, our Year 11 students continue 

to follow our PD&CE curriculum in Period One. 

Next term, students will learn about their physical and mental 

health, keeping safe both on and offline and basic first aid. We 

are very much looking forward to another terrific term! 

Click here to view the Period One plan for Term 3 & 4 

 

 

» Special Recognition 

I have been blown away this term by the hard work and 

determination that Year 11 have demonstrated. At the end 

of each term in our rewards assembly we celebrate those 

students who have achieved the most TMSW reward points.  

This term I was delighted to see that we had a few students 

in Year 11 who have achieved their third TMSW badge. 

Congratulations to, Amy Bannister, Maddie Curd, Jessica 

Fearn, Jess Ritchie and Poppy Brown.  

Finally, I would like to congratulate Natasha Anstee for her 

outstanding piece of artwork that was submitted for the 

‘Moments in time’ home learning challenge.  

 

 

 » Website Update 

We have recently updated the school website, please use the 

link below to view a website introduction video which talks you 

through the various features you can now access online.  

TMS - Website introduction 

 

https://www.themallingschool.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=191&type=pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Nb34Eg4JBI0

